
Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. 
45 Eastdale Ave. North, Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 

845-635-2000 
 
 

 

 

January 3, 2024 

 
 
Dear Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. Customer,  
 
 
On December 20, 2023, the Town of Poughkeepsie adopted new water usage rates to be effective 
on January 1, 2024.   The Town had not raised rates since August of 2018.  The newly adopted 
rates reflect a 20% increase in the unit cost of water used.  The Town has adopted a similar rate 
increase for Sewer Service. 
 
As a customer of the Town of Poughkeepsie Town-Wide Water District and in accordance with 
the provisions of the Tariff Schedule approved by the NYSDPS, Eastdale Village Water-Works 
Corp. will apply a purchase water adjustment surcharge of 20% to the Usage Rate, 
commensurate with the Town of Poughkeepsie increase.  Therefore, the Usage Rate will increase 
by $0.70/1,000 gallons, from $3.51/1000 gallons to $4.21/1000 gallons. 
 
Your current Meter Charge and Fire Suppression Charge will remain unchanged at this time. 
 
The Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. will continue to strive to provide you with safe and 
reliable water. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
Eastdale Village Water-Works Corp. 

 Received: 01/03/2024 


